
Down to the bare bones 

Demolition Continues February 27—March 4 



  

We are ready for the contractor. 
Drew Cunningham brought in 
his crew for the day on 
Wednesday and they completely 
removed all of the plaster 
downstairs and in the back 
behind the chancel. All debris 
has been loaded into the 
dumpsters. Only item left is to 
remove entryway hardwood 
flooring. We have signed with 
the contractor and they expect to 
start work around the 13th of 
March. They work a 4 day week 
unless they get behind. That 
would give us Fridays to do 
anything we need to get done. 
Vince 

Hard work  
deserves 

some  
nourishment 


